
 
 
 
 
 

August 17, 2005 NWN Advice No. OPUC 05-8 
  
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

 
  

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
550 Capitol Street, N.E., Suite 215 
Post Office Box 2148 
Salem, Oregon 97308-2148 
  

Attn: Filing Center 
    

Re: Supplemental Filing to NWN Advice No. OPUC 05-8 
UG 163 Compliance Filing 

 Schedule 190 “Partial Decoupling Mechanism” 
 
 

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (or company), hereby 
withdraws the above-referenced filing, dated May 27, 2005. 
   
 Please call if you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
NW NATURAL 
   
/s/ Onita King 
 
Onita R. King, Manager 
Tariffs and Regulatory Compliance 
 
ORK/kcm 

 
Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
Facsimile:  503.721.2532 


